
 

 

Public Services Regulatory Commission of the Republic of Armenia 

Commission Member 

October 26, 2016 

To the Executive Director of A.D.Sakahrov  

Armenian Human Rights Centre  

Mr. Levon Nersisyan  

 

In response to your letter 2471 of 19.10.2016 

 

Dear Mr. Nersisyan, 

I’d like to inform you that according to the RA law “On making supplements and amendments to 

the RA Water Code” adopted on June 23, 2015, which has entered into force on January 1, 2016, 

the RA Public Services Regulatory Commission should define drinking water supply and 

drainage rules in a year. The draft of the new rules, which is in the development phase, is placed 

in section “News” of the official website of the commission (www.psrc.am). The next few days 

the amended version of the rules will be submitted for public hearings. We suggest you to take 

part in the discussion of the issues bothering you.  

 

A.Vardanyan  

http://www.psrc.am/

